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CareerBuilder.com to Host Teach in Colorado Job site 
 
The Colorado Department of Education announced today 
TeachinColorado.org will partner with the nation’s largest online job 
site, CareerBuilder.com to offer upgrades and major improvements.  
 
“TeachinColorado.org will continue to be a central employment 
resource for Colorado education jobs and a valuable tool for educators 
across the state,” said Jami Goetz, Director for the Office of 
Professional Services. “Our new relationship with CareerBuilder.com 
will allow us to offer our teachers and school districts increased 
customer service and support.” 
 
CareerBuilder.com promises to have the Web site up and operational 
24 hours a day, seven days a week, 365 days a year. The revamped 
Web site uses a copy and paste system so users won’t have to re-
create their resume or cover letter. School districts with their own 
recruitment Web sites will benefit from the redirect feature and the 
date retention policy keeps job applications for a year and employers 
may access applications for up to two years.  
 
The new TeachinColorado.org features even more capabilities 
including: 
 

• Web-based training in the form of just-in-time, interactive, 
PowerPoint or video-based training modules that demonstrate 
important procedures. 

• Live help desk support via phone and e-mail for technical 
issues. 



• Automated help function – “Ask CareerBuilder” is available for 
technical help and troubleshooting 24 hours a day, seven days a 
week. 

• Instructor-led training is available for audiences who benefit 
from a more traditional classroom environment.  

• Customized search function can search by job title and 
location, and also by keyword. 

 
“The new Teach in Colorado Web site is very beneficial,” said Sally 
McDermott, Human Resources Manager for Falcon School District 49. 
“The Web site is much more user-friendly. I think it will increase our 
candidate pool and give us another tool to recruit quality candidates.” 
 
For more information, contact Mark Stevens, 303-866-3898, or Megan 
McDermott, 303-866-2334, in the CDE Office of Communications. To sign up for the 
CDE e-mail news service, please visit 
http://www.cde.state.co.us/Communications/index.html. 
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